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Action Day 
On Wednesday, 12th June 2024 we will be holding another tidy-up day in Kingsheath 
Avenue. This will include a number of community skips, litter-picking and tenancy 
enforcement on untidy gardens. We will also be distributing the garden starter packs 
to those households who have entered the Gardening Competition.  We will contact 
those concerned beforehand.  We will also have a number of Riverside teams out 
also providing help and support (see over for further details). Come and see us! 
 
 
 

A Splash of Colour! 
Depending on the weather conditions we will also hopefully be helping to paint some 
fences for those in the competition also.  Above are a couple of examples of fences 
recently painted and these certainly add a splash of brightness to the area. 
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1 Support Teams 
We will be based on the small green area opposite 
2 Kingsheath Avenue.  Come and see us between 
10am & 1pm.  

 

2 Housing Issues 
We have two Housing Officers covering Kingsheath 
Avenue, Tony & Vinnie.  Both will be on hand to 
help you with any housing matters you have. 

3 Tackling ASB 
If you have any concerns about anti-social 
behaviour come and talk to Kevin & Patty from our 
Customer Safety team. 

4 Employment & Training 
Looking for work or training – come and talk to Julie 
about opportunities and available support into work.  

5 Money Matters 
Need any help with welfare benefits, affordable 
warmth / energy or money advice then Paul is 
waiting to talk to you. 
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